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Call for Paper Submission

The 2nd International Symposium
on Liberal Arts and General Education (K-ISLG)

We are pleased to announce the second International Symposium on Liberal Arts and
General Education sponsored by Kyoto University will be held on November 23 at
Kyoto University Clock Tower Centennial Hall. Following the great success of the first
symposium in March, 2011, we are expecting further variety of submissions from
undergraduates (especially junior and sophomore students) at Kyoto University.

The objective of this symposium is to demonstrate the accomplishment of the first-year
experience of “liberal arts and general education” at Kyoto University, and to foster
people to take internationally active roles in the future.

The research papers on any topic of your current interests are welcome, from areas like
politics, ecology, international relations, economics, education, biology, and others. You
may present all kinds of your accomplishments including scientific thinking learned
through the first-year experience.

This symposium is open to students currently belonging to the undergraduate courses
in Kyoto University. The papers have the following requirements:

+ Originality  Each paper must be the author’s own work, or collaboration with
other students.
+ Authors All undergraduates at Kyoto University are eligible.

The submitted papers will be reviewed and about 10 papers are to be presented in the
symposium on November 23. Some of the most excellent papers will be awarded by the
President of Kyoto University, the committee, and other co-sponsors.

Seminars aiming at learning about research skills, academic writing and presentation
in English are planned during the summer vacation.

Important Dates
(See website for details and registration)

* Registration July 31, 2011

* Paper submission Beginning of October
* Review notification  End of October

* Symposium November 23, 2011
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Organizer & Contact : Symposium Committee
(Institute for the Promotion of Excellence in Higher Education, Kyoto University)

Website : http://www.viz.media.kyoto-u.ac.jp/sympo2011/,
E-mail : sympo2011@viz.media.kyoto-u.ac.jp




